
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
CITIZENS ADVICE MAIDSTONE

(A Company limited by Guarantee)  
to be held in the Great Hall,  

Archbishop’s Palace, Maidstone
on Monday, 12th September 2016 at 7pm

The meeting is open to all members of the public aged 
18 and over who work or live in the Maidstone area. 
All members of the Charity attending have the right to 
speak and vote for the election of the trustee board. 
The Mayor of Maidstone, Cllr Derek Butler, will be 
in the Chair and our Speaker will be Dennis Fowle, 
President of the Downs Mail stable of newspapers.
The CAB Service provides independent, free, 
confidential and impartial information and advice on 
every subject.


